
In English, we continue to study Holes. We will work 

towards writing a set of instructions on how to survive 

Camp Green Lake, writing a narrative, using drama and 

acting to build up to writing a newspaper report, before 

finally watching the film in order to make comparisons 
and write a review. 

English

In PE, we will continue to develop our athletic skills as 

well as beginning to learn about hockey. 

PE

In PSHE we will finish our 

unit on managing change 

before exploring our unit 

on relationship and sex 

education. 

PSHE
Science

We have now begun our unit on 

diet, drugs and lifestyle. In this 

block, we will be exploring the 

impacts of diet, drugs and lifestyle 

on overall body health. We will be 

using a lot of the knowledge learnt 

in the previous circulatory system 

block. We will identify how diet can 

have positive and negative effects 

on the heart. 

Maths

In maths, we will be consolidating all 

of our knowledge before looking 

towards mini projects that will 

enable us to apply our skills. 

RE

We reach our last unit in RE in which 

we will look into what is means to be 

Muslim in Britain today. In this unit we 

will draw on the knowledge we 

learned on our class trip, starting with 

the five pillars of Islam.

Geography

As we come to the end of our unit on the 

Mayans, we look back at geography, where 

we will be exploring how climate change is 

affecting the world. Why are people making 

flood plans? What have countries of the 

world agreed to do about global warming? 

These are just some of the questions we will 

be researching. 

French

In French, we continue to learn about healthy 

lifestyles before we learn to talk about ourselves in 
the world.  

Art/DT

In art, we continue to research and design our own 

Maya jewellery, in which we will be developing our 

clay techniques. This links directly with our DT project, 

where we will be using the designs we previously 

made to make our own Mayan masks and 
headdresses.

Computing

In computing, we will explore the concept of 

variables in programming through Scratch. 

We will relate them to real-world examples 

and then use variables to create a simulation 

of a scoreboard. 

Welcome back Year 6!

Well, we have got a jam-packed last few 
weeks ahead!

Please look out for the letter – sent via
Weduc – which has all of the details for 

the up and coming events.

Year 6 are busy rehearsing for their end-
of-year play – which is sure to be a 

mediaeval extravaganza! 

We also have our end-of-year treats 
courtesy of the fantastic amount raised 

by Year 6 during their enterprise project! 
Water fights, Macdonalds and inflatables

here we come!


